

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,



Pre-School Beach Visit Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> May 2021

The Pre-School class children are very excited to be learning about coast guards and lifeboats in their new topic. To enhance the children's learning, we will be going to the beach (weather depending) to build our own lifeboat. The children will hunt for natural objects on the beach to use to decorate their boat made of sand. Prior to our walk, the children will be learning about the coast guard and lifeboats in all areas of their learning.

School uniform must be worn. We would be most grateful if you could provide your child with a waterproof coat and sensible shoes or wellingtons for walking to the beach.

All children will be taking part in this exciting activity, however, should you wish you child not to participate please email the school office (<a href="mailto:schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk">schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk</a>) no later than 9am on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> May 2021.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk